
 

 

Date: May 19, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. 

We must extend our deep appreciation to our entire school community as we close another fruitful 

week.  We are grateful for the unwavering commitment that each member of this school 

community has demonstrated in the past week. Our students’ achievements would not be possible 

without teamwork, both within and outside our school walls. We commend all the parents who 

have played a significant role in supporting their children’s education, teachers, and the school, in 

particular your involvement in Science Week. 

  
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Let us remain focused, united, and always optimistic in the face of any challenge. 
Thank you once again and have a restful weekend. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 


